
Walter Williams - #641

From:    Deirdre Clein <dclein@giffelswebster.com>
To:    Walter Williams <williamswl@detroitmi.gov>
Date:    2/16/2016 10:40 AM
Subject:   #641

 
Walter,
 
To follow up on Petition #641, Giffels Webster is no longer seeking any ROW vacations for this project as this 
project has been cancelled.
You may close out the petition request.
 
Thank you,
 

Deirdre Clein
Planner
28 W. Adams Street, Suite 1200
Detroit, MI 48226
P: (313) 962.4442 F: (313) 962.5068 
dclein@giffelswebster.com   www.giffelswebster.com
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